MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION -
APRIL 5, 1973

Members present: Chairman Ettinger, Del Oliver, Lee Hansen, also Councilman
Nida and Public Works Superintendent Elmer ILee.

Meeting called to arder at 7:40 p.m.
Minutes of the previous meeting were read & approved.

Mr. Lee reported that about 250 cubic yards of new fill material hes been added
to the Easy Manor playground. He estimates that another 400 cubic yards will be
needed. He said he also had found it necessary to install more drainage pipe in
the Richard Street playground to tske care of the added water that comes thru
during the wet season.

Mr. Lee recommends topping off both park areas with good beach sand. He said he
will check with a State Highway Engineer to learn if the Commission can submit
to the State an official application to obtain the amount of sand needed from a
local beach area,

Iee Hansen was appointed to visit Jaycee President Len Choffel and Richard Olsen
to see where the Jaycees stand on the financing of the City parks. Also where
the official catalogs and completed equipment order forms can be found.

Replacement for Marshall Hoppin discussed. Several names brought in. Mr. Nida
and Mr, Oliver offered to talk to two people (one each, whose names were approve)
to see if either would be interested. They will report at the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m,
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